
From: Maeve Tornero  

Sent: 04 April 2025 23:20 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2025/0825/P 100 Avenue Road -safety concerns 

 

Dear Camden planning department, 

 

I think it is best for the lorries servicing 100 Avenue road site, to enter from 

the main road. Not through the pedestrian precinct, as this area is the heart 

of the Swiss cottage community.  

 

This area is home to the 2 markets and many food stalls with activities that 

involve people using the station, theatre goers, shoppers, park users, old 

people, children, dogs and many treasured trees. 

 

My concerns are this an accident waiting to happen with so much going on. In 

addition with the 53 extra flats adding to the problem. 

 

For safety's sake the massive lorries would be much better off entering from 

the main road avoiding rush hour if possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Maeve Tornero 

53c Eton Avenue, 

NW3 3EP 

 


